Homebound Ministers -We invite you to join this vital ministry!

Thank you!

Can you see yourself ministering to those who are homebound? Can you see yourself sharing a half an hour a week visiting, praying, and delivering the Eucharist to those who are, at times, forgotten?

Our Homebound Ministry is growing, and we need your help! A small-time commitment and a loving heart are all that are needed. We invite you to be part of this vital parish ministry that supports and ministers to those who are unable to join us at Sunday Mass. We are asking for your help in serving those we are called to serve. The impact you will make on a person's life is far beyond the time given. If you are interested, please contact the Parish Outreach Office at (631) 265-2200 ext. 113 for more information and any questions you may have.

Homebound

Are you or someone you know in the parish, homebound or anticipating an operation or treatment of cancer?

We are eager to know, in a more

personal way, our parishioners who are homebound or hospitalized.

Often, we do not hear of a person's illness or

inability to join us for Sunday Mass.

We need your assistance and invite you to help us see those in need and make the connection to our loved parishioners. Please call (631) 265-2200 ext. 113 or stop by Parish Outreach to let us know of these parishioners who are special to us. Thank you!